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SOUTHWEST RESEARCH AND INFORMATION CENTER 
P.O. Box 4524 Albuquerque. NM 87108 505-HZ.18&2 FAX: SOM62-1864 

June 23, 1999 

TO: STEVE ZAPPE 

FROM: Don Hancock 

RE: Request for WWIS information on WIPP shipments 

11:58 No.002 P.01 

Please fax me the following (which I requested on June 17, but have not 
received): 

1) WWIS report on the eleventh shipment of wastes from LANL to WIPP. 

2} WWIS report on the first shipment from Rocky Flats. 

3) The latest "repository report" that provides summary information 
regarding the number of containers from each site at WIPP and the number 
of containers emplaced at WIPP and awaiting emplacement. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation .. 
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